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Field investigations near Thornton Road 
Bridge, Thornton from Monday 8 
September 
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duplication 
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 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wonnarua people as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government has announced 
an additional $35 million in funding 
towards the duplication of Thornton 
Road Bridge over the Main North 
railway. This takes the NSW 
Government’s total investment to $50 
million.   
Transport for NSW will be completing field 
investigations on and around Thornton Road 
Bridge, Thornton to prepare for future road 
improvements. 

What work are we doing?  

Transport will carry out the work, which includes 
field investigations and surveying underground 
services that will be used to inform the Thornton 
Road Bridge Duplication project. 

When and where we’ll be working 

Work is scheduled to start on Monday 8 
September. We will be working during the night 
between 7pm and 5am Monday to Thursday, for 
up to three weeks, weather permitting.  

From Monday 15 September we will be working 
during the day between 7am and 6pm Monday to 
Friday, for up to four weeks, weather permitting. 

We have included a map to show the investigation 
area where the work will be carried out. 

What will this mean for you? 
The impacts to residents and businesses in the 
area will be minimal. You may notice: 

• night work will involve machinery and heavy 
vehicles moving on-site that generate noise 
and flashing lights 

• changed traffic conditions to ensure the work 
zone is safe for workers and road users, 
including intermittent shoulder and single lane 
closures under traffic control and reduced 40 
km/h speed limit. There will be no impact to 
traffic during peak periods. 

• temporary footpath closures with pedestrian 
detours in place. 

Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs. 

Managing our impacts 

We aim to manage our work to minimise impacts 
to the community and the environment by: 

• turning off equipment and vehicles when not in 
use 

• targeted lighting to minimise light spill 
• maintaining driveway access at all times. 

Thank you for your patience during this important 
work.
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Location of work area 
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